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MEXICO 
TO THE SOVIET AMBASSADOR 

665. I agree with you that you should visit the MFA of Mexico (the minister or his 

deputy) and say, referring to reports in the press, that Oswald requested the consular division of 

the Soviet embassy in Mexico for a visa to enter the USSR, that the procedure for obtaining entry 

visas was explained to him at the consular division, and that afterwards he no longer contacted the 

Soviet embassy. According to information available at the embassy, the request for the entry of 

Oswald and his family into the USSR that he made at the Soviet embassy in Washington was 

turned down. 

You can reply in the same vein to other relevant questions by members of the Mexican 

and foreign press. 
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